Meeting Minutes — October 2011
Meeting 12:

The results of the user evaluations conducted at the end of iteration two were discussed and
were being applied to the respective interfaces.

Discussions surrounding the final evaluation were conducted. The end-user evaluation was
to be a user experience evaluation. The system was to be evaluated by conducting
performance evaluations.

Meeting 13:

A final demonstration of the project was done to show the progress of the system
development.

Logistics surrounding the user evaluation were discussed, such as the number of people to
evaluate and the number of pilot evaluations to conduct. In addition, the types of evaluation
guestion and the layout of the questionnaire were explained.

Meeting 14:

A brief meeting was held to discuss the due dates for the first draft of our final project
report. Moreover, the semantics of the report were discussed, with regard to word count
and page limits.



